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NOVEMBER OPENING HOURS

Please note that on November 1, 2022, the Lublin Village Museum will be closed.

On other days of the month, we invite visitors from Tuesday to Sunday (except Mondays) from 9

a.m. to 3 p.m.*.

* last entry to the Museum at 2 p.m.

Zrédio:


https://skansen.lublin.pl/?p=21886

